
SECTION 12 

Other Agency Correspondence 

This section contains correspondence regarding 
historic resources in the I-25 corridor.  The 
following letters are included: 

Letter from Mr. Douglas Bennett, Acting 
Division Administrator, Federal Highway 
Administration, to Mr. Don Klima, Advisory 
Council for Historic Preservation, August 16, 
2004 (4 pp.) 

• 

• 

• 

Letter from Don Klima, Director, Office of 
Federal Agency Programs, Advisory Council 
on Historic Preservation to Mr. Douglas 
Bennett, Acting Division Administrator, 
Federal Highway Administration, September 8, 
2004 (2 pp.) 

Letter from Ms. Lysa Wegman-French, 
Historian, Heritage Partners Program, National 
Parks Service, to Ms. Lisa Schoch, Staff 
Historian, Colorado Department of 
Transportation, July 21, 2004 (2pp.) 
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